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Illinois Power Agency Announces Selection of Consultant 

for Racial Disparity and Availability Study  

July 10, 2025 
 

The Illinois Power Agency (“Agency”) is pleased to announce the selection of Griffin & Strong, P.C. as the 
consultant to conduct a comprehensive Racial Disparity and Availability study. This study is required under 
Section 1-75(c-15)(2)(B) of the Illinois Power Agency Act and will measure the presence and impact of 
discrimination on minority businesses and workers within Illinois' clean energy economy. The contract will 
commence effective July 1, 2025.  
 
The Agency looks forward to working with Griffin & Strong, P.C. to advance understanding and promote 
equity in Illinois’ clean energy sector. 


